
SAVE THE DATE!
Virtual Transition Fair: Mapping Your Future

Join us for this year’s virtual Transition Fair, which is  
designed to help guide students with special needs and 
their families toward the resources available to successfully 
transition from school-based programs to adulthood.

Two date options:
Tuesday, May 10, 2022 
Tuesday, October 17, 2022

Time:
6:00-8:00 p.m.

If you have questions, please contact:  
Maureen Keegan, M.Ed., BCBA at maureenk@cciu.org 
Michelle MacLuckie, M.Ed., MSL at michellemac@cciu.org

Register today:  
www.cciu.org/TESD-Transition-Fair
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